MARCH NEWSLETTER

<u>AWARDS DAY</u> - We will be hosting the Annual Awards day for Unit 153 on Saturday, March 2nd. It will be kicked off with a luncheon at 11:00 – compliments of CBA. You needed to register for what you would like to eat. Then Certificates and Medallions will be awarded for Ace of Club and Mini McKinney winners immediately following lunch. Followed by Bridge at 12:30 – Open and 0-50. Hopefully, we will have *Many* attend – both for congratulations, receiving awards and bridge!

Reminder – night game on the first Monday – March 4th and Over/Under on the 3rd Sunday – March 17th. We are thrilled that attendance in all our bridge games is increasing!

CONGRATULATIONS – New Plateaus

<u>Junior Masters</u> – Ellen Campbell, Teresa Dufine, Laura Miralia, Miriam Saunders, Elizabeth Warren

Club Masters – Jenny Merlo, Terri Sanz, Malathi Sridhar, Diane Wood

Sectional Master – Shannon Brown

Regional Master - Nonie Williams

Advanced NABC Master – Janis Carey

Bronze Life Master – Kevin Halstead

Silver Life Masters - Karima Russell, Jeanne Torello

Sapphire Life Master - Kathy Brown

<u>MEMBERSHIP NEWS</u> – Received news that a previous Member, Dan McDonough has passed away. Jane Conlan has been hospitalized at Atrium; with rehab to follow and then a lengthy home recovery. She had a serious fall and broke her vertebra. Will put in an update next month.

JERRY HELMS SEMINAR_- Jerry has scheduled another Seminar for Thursday, April 25th – 9:00 – 4:30. For more info – contact Kathy Wholey at 704-756-0857 or pick up a flyer at club.

Jane